

Meeting with Schools re Peninsula Bus Service Held on Tuesday 10 April commencing at 1100 a.m. in the Dunstan Room, Otago Regional Council, 70 Stafford Street, Dunedin

Attendees:

Bayfield High School – Judith Forbes (Principal), Johnathon Hinds (Board Chair)

Tahuna Normal Intermediate – Tony Hunter (Principal), Mike McCaw (Board Chair)

Kings' High School – Darin Smith (Assistant Principal), Ms Taryn Gudmanz (Board Deputy Chair)

Queens' High School – Ms Barbara Agnew (Principal), Jude Molyneux (Board Chair)

Cr Stephen Woodhead, Chairperson, Otago Regional Council

Cr Trevor Kempton, Otago Regional Council

Cr Michael Deaker, Otago Regional Council

Sarah Gardner, Chief Executive, Otago Regional Council

Nick Donnelly, Director Corporate Services, Otago Regional Council

Agenda

- 1. Regional Passenger Transport Plan
- 2. Bus Hub / timetable review
- 3. Schools contracted service
- 4. Communications with community